
Our monthly Out To Lunch trip was such a fun and tasty one! This 

month, we visited Golden Corral in Lafayette. Everyone enjoyed 

the food and we had a fun time sightseeing on the way home.  



Happy Birthday 
Residents: 

George W.    9/4 

Joseph M.    9/4 

Carrol M.    9/6 

Jimmy M.    9/6 

Hazel V.    9/7 

Larry K.    9/15 

Ulysses D.    9/18 

Ella S.     9/20 

Lou V.     9/21 

Emma J.    9/24 

Shirley D.    9/24 

Catherine M.    9/25 

 
Employees: 

Angela Cormier   9/1 

Shelby Benoit    9/5 

Renique Aaron   9/7 

Morgan Matte   9/9  

Stephanie Breaux   9/11 

Brett Hoffpauir   9/16 

Mary Lejeune    9/20 

Meoshia Woods   9/25 

Karen Goodley   9/27 

Raydell Simon   9/27 

 

 
 

Happy Anniversary! 
Please help us congratulate the following 

employees who are celebrating 

anniversaries this month. Thank you for 

your dedication to Southwind! 

 

Sharlene Thompson   9/4, 1 year 

Morgan Matte   9/11, 1 year 

Kimla Galtlin    9/18, 5 years 

Ms. Enda “WeeWee” Horsnby 

has been a resident of 

Southwind since January of 

2013. Her favorite hobbies 

include snacking and 

watching Divorce Court.  

We recently enjoyed 

a trip to see two of 

our local high 

schools, Northside 

Christian and Iota 

High, battle out a 

game of volleyball 

during their summer 

league.  

 

“To succeed in life, you need three things: 
a wishbone, a backbone , and a funny 

bone.” 

 —John Wayne 

Mary Ann Dugas has been a won-

derful asset to our CNA team for 19 

years. She is from Rayne, LA and en-

joys reading and spending time with 

her family and friends. Thank you, 

Mary Ann, for your hard work and 

dedication to Southwind.  

 



 

Arts and Crafts was the apple of our eye last month. We made mock apples out 
of pinecones! The residents had a great time! 



 

Reminders: 
• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

 


